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Award Winners 

Congratulations to D for winning the Helping Hands Award. He has 
really impressed his teachers with his maturity and confidence. D 
wins the Sports Star award for a second time due to her 
exceptional efforts in sports lessons. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Walk to school week! 

To celebrate National Walking Month this May, next week is ‘Walk 

to School Week’. The fun and engaging week-long activity for 

primary schools has been built to make pupils experience first-hand 

the importance of walking to school. Through this challenge, 

children will be well on their way to reaching their recommended 

60 minutes minimum of physical activity per day before even 

reaching the school gates!  

We encourage children to walk safely to school, or if 
travelling by car, park further away and walk the 
last part of the journey. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week’s total: 95.95%    Classes above target: 7 
 

RF 96.76 1A 97.32 2D 98.08 3C 95.83 4B 97.73 5FH 92.92 6D 95.26 

RL 92.31 1C 96.55 2J 95.19 3CR 100 4G 93.79 5S 99.14 6S 97.96 

RS 95.83 1D 94.58 2R 90.87 3S 96.30 4K 97.40 5T 96.19 6V 94.91 

 
 

Safeguarding 

Please remember that children are collected 

from the playground at 8:50 by their 

teachers. Children remain the responsibility 

of parents until that time and should not play 

on school playground equipment before the 

school day. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

Sport 

Cricket 

19 children from across Year 5 competed 
in the Richmond Borough cricket 
tournament on Thursday. The girls 
finished in 3rd place 
and the boys finished 
2nd after a great final! 
A fantastic 
achievement by all 
involved! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

SATs 

Well done to Year 6 who completed their end 
of Key Stage tests last week and Year 2 who 
began theirs last week. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/products-and-services/projects/walk-to-school-week
https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/products-and-services/projects/walk-to-school-week

